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Kandalama, Sri Lanka, February 2008 

 

A CIB Student Chapter Annual General Meeting will be 
held during the CIB W089 International Conference in 
Building Education and Research in collaboration with 
the CIB W089 Building Education and Research 
Commission meeting and CIB Task Group on 
Postgraduate Research Skills in Building and 
Construction commission meeting. 
 
Parallel to the student chapter general meeting, a 
series of student activities will be organized including: 
 Learning from Asian experience – discussion on 

postgraduate research studies practices in Sri 
Lanka 

 Advanced research methodological issues 
workshop supplemented by a Q & A session 

 Panel discussion on how we can work together? 
– linking EU and Asia  

 
These activities will be jointly organised by University 
of Salford – UK, CIB Endorsed Student Chapter at the 
University of Moratuwa Sri Lanka. 
There will be a significant reduction in the conference 
fees for student chapter representatives taking part in 
BEAR, up to two participants per institution. 
 
Awards for best papers and presentations will be 
sponsored by Taylor and Francis Publishers. 
 
Students work will be published via CIB. 
 

Additional Information 
 
More information about the Student Chapter General 
Meeting, the research student skills workshop and the 
awards can be found on the designated website here. 
 
For further information on this event and to 
communicate your participation, please contact: 
Stephen Ruddock 
President - University of Salford CIS Student Chapter  
Research Institute for the Built and Human 
Environment 
Maxwell Building 
The University of Salford 
Salford, UK 
E-mail : s.ruddock@pgr.salford.ac.uk 

http://www.bear2008.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=37&Itemid=64
mailto:s.ruddock@pgr.salford.ac.uk



